
City of Venice 

Office of the Mayor 

Interoffice Memorandum 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Mayor Ron Feinsod 

RE: Appoinhnent to the Construction Board ofAdjustment and Appeals 

DATE: December 9, 2020 

If council has no objection, I recommend the appointment of Patrick Jaehne to the Construction 
Board ofAdjustment and Appeals to serve a term from January 12, 2021 until January 31, 2024. 
The vacancy was advertised and no other applications were received. 
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